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Orinda Academy Adds Sixth Grade 
Submitted by Miriam Schaffer
Orinda Academy, a private, non-profit day school in Orinda, California for boys and girls, announces it is adding a 
sixth grade class beginning with the Fall 2011 semester.  
"We have had repeated requests from the community for a personalized, quality middle school program that 
includes a sixth grade," says Ron Graydon, founder and head of the school. "This will give families another option 
when choosing a middle school for their child, and will allow students to spend their entire middle school years with 
us and then continue on to a successful high school experience."  
An open house will be held on Wednesday, April 20 at 7:00 p.m. at Orinda Academy for prospective students and 
their families interested in applying to grades 6 through 12. For more information go to:  
http://www.orindaacademy.org/. 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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